
 

 

 

 

 

“The SBDC at University of North Alabama is a part of the Alabama SBDC Network. Funded in part through a cooperative 

agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration. Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made if 

requested at least two weeks in advance. Contact Phillip Marks, UNA-SBDC, 143 Keller Hall on the UNA Campus,  

UNA Box 5248, Florence, AL 35632, Phone: 256-765-4668.” 

 

 

University of North Alabama PTAC 

2012 Procurement Opportunities Matchmaker 
 

 

Tuesday, May 22, 2012 

 

University of North Alabama 

Guillot University Center Banquet Halls 

Florence, Alabama 

 

9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Registration begins at 8:00 a.m. 

 

 

Lunch Provided 

 

 

A great chance to attend scheduled one-on-one meetings with small businesses that are eager to 

do business with your company. 

 
 


